Branxton Golf Results
Saturday Stableford 10th October
A Grade
Winner: Dean Fowler 39 pts Runner Up: Steve Ross 39 pts 3rd: Lee Heuston 37 pts
B Grade
Winner: Mick Carling 39 pts Runner Up: Zac Hayes 39 pts 3rd: Dave Hodges: 37 pts
C Grade
Winner: Col Hughes 40 pts Runner Up: Izach Dennis 38 pts 3rd: James Elphick 37 pts
Ball Competition: 34 pts c/b
NTPins: 
A Grade: Joshua Tracey B Grade: Troy McCaw C Grade: Richie Turnbull
· All nearest the pins were inside 1.5 m
57 players enjoyed excellent conditions in Saturday’s Stableford Competition, a week before the Club Championships which start next week. Dean Fowler won A Grade with an excellent 39 pts, on a countback from Club Captain Steve Ross who has found some form in readiness for next week’s championships. Lee Heuston, playing off a 2 handicap, came third with his superb 37 pts (a 71 off the stick). Mick Carling won B Grade with 39 pts as well, just beating Zac Hayes on a countback, with Dave Hodges third with his 37 pts. Col Hughes had the day’s best stableford score in winning with his 40 pts, just ahead of Izaac Dennis’s 38 pts with James Elphick third with his 37 pts. 34 pts (on a countback) was needed to win a ball. Izaac Dennis recorded an eagle on the 16th—a great effort which certainly helped him come second in C Grade. It was also noted that all the NTPins on the last hole were within 1.5 metres indicating some great sharp shooting happening. As mentioned, the Club Championships begin next week with the course in immaculate condition in readiness for another closely fought championship. Cameron Johanson, the Club Champion for the last two years will have many challengers once again this year with the 2017 champion Joshua Tracey leading the charge. Other notable low markers include Peter Wilton, Anthony Bentley, Lee Heuston, Isaiah Wolferstan, Rod Wilton and the perennial competitor Mick Tracey. Corey Lamb, I have been told, will not be competing as he is also vying for The Vintage championships at the same time—15- time champion Mark Hale, now based in Mudgee, is also unlikely to compete—but you never know! Good luck to everyone over the next two weekends.
